
 

NETHER PROVIDENCE TOWNSHIP COMMITTEE MEETINGS – October 5, 2017 

 
Executive Session (7:00 pm) - 

 

Roll Call and Pledge of Allegiance (7:30 pm) –  

 

Public Comments – 

 

Finance (Bob Kenworthy) 

 EIT 

 2017 financial status report 

 2018 budget schedule 

 Resolution allocating Act 205 pension funds 

 

Public Safety and Police Committee (Nate Much) – 

 Request left turn signal (SB Providence Road at Rose Valley/Meadow) 

 WES school zone expansion and flashing signal relocation  

 Meadow Lane speed humps installed 

 Traffic calming (Pleasant Hill @ Providence: Possum Hollow @ Woodward; Putnam Blvd.; Georgetown) 

 DCPD request for Roundabout location suggestions 

 Regulation of farm animals 

 

Public Works Committee (Robert O’Connor) –   

 Road Resurfacing to start October 5  

 Plastic bags prohibited for recycling (1 warning and then not picked up) 

  

Fire and Administration Committee (Mike Dougherty) – 

 Bids for the demolition of 805 Forrest Avenue to be received in November 

 Update fire code regulations (amend or adopt IFC) 

   

Infrastructure Committee (Matt Sullivan) –  

 Funding for LED streetlights received – work to begin in December and may take several months to complete 

 Wallingford Avenue sidewalk - construction completed (some punch list items and awaiting final inspection) 

 Copples Lane sidewalk – construction almost completed 

 Moore Road sidewalk – in design 

 CMAQ (E. Possum Hollow sidewalk) – currently in design 

 Multi-modal Grant (E. Rose Valley Road walkway extension) – RFPs for design in 2018 

 Bids for PA Small Water and Sewer project - $147,721 grant)  

    

Community Enhancement Committee (Larry Baker) –  

 Summit School - (DCED grant deed restriction) 

 Bare Root Trees to be picked up and planted in November  

 Community clean up day is October 17th – 8am to 4 pm 

 Boo Run (5K) on October 29 

  

Building and Zoning Committee (Micah Knapp) – 

 Revised Lot line revision (Bartkowski – 408 Rogers Lane) –  Engineer, Twp Planning and DCPD reviews 

 Cell Tower proposal sketch plan for Swarthmore College property off Avondale Road 

               

Manager’s Report – Free flu shots; Aqua main project on Pine Ridge Road; E-waste collection/shredding event with  

 Media at Acme (November 18); PIT request for directional sign; Red Cross blood drive a success and winter  

 drive on January 3rd;   

  

Adjournment - Next meeting is the legislative meeting on October 12 


